
Blackwood Primary and ELC 
Christmas Wishes 

Head Teacher:  Ms C. McMillan 
 

 

Final words of 2024! 
 

I hope you enjoyed “Carols Around the 

Tree”. A big thank you to the Primary 7 

production team and all the staff for 

facilitating and co-ordinating this event. 

 

The winning house for this term was 

OAK. The Captains and Vice Captains organised the House Treat on Friday 

13th December - Well Done!! 

 

All the parties have been great fun and thanks go to the Parent Council who 

funded the treats. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the school community staff 

for all their efforts this term. School is a very busy place and we work 

together to ensure that our school values are evident in our day-to-day 

work. 

      

Finally, I hope you have a very Merry Christmas and Best Wishes to you 

and yours for 2025! 

Happy Hollydays! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.glitters123.com/christmas/lustering-merry-christmas-graphic/

